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GENERAL INFORMATION  

Children’s Bulletin Sponsor: 

Greg Bovre 
 

Weekly News Sponsor: 

Thank you to G.T. Graphics for the  

generous donation of paper 

St. Paul Affiliated Community Notices 
 

Neat Repeats Upcoming Sales: 

Feb 18 - 22: toys, games & puzzles 50% off 
 

Morning Meditations is a short devotion 

each morning (M-F) on WHBL - 1330 AM at 

7:26 AM and between 10:45 - 10:50 AM by 

area LCMS pastors. Please go to the website 

morning-meditations.com to check out 

events or hear the recorded message. 
 

Love INC is in need of individuals or groups 

who could provide meals for the New Way 

Program. The dates meals are needed are 

3/20, 4/3, and 5/1. If you would like to pro-

vide a meal, please contact Barbara Wolfert 

at 920-565-3557 or barbjwolf@yahoo.com for 

more information.  
 

South Wisconsin District Financial Aid appli-

cations are due May 15. Anyone attending 

a Concordia University or Seminary, is a 

member of an LCMS congregation in the 

SWD, and is preparing to be a full-time 

church worker is encouraged to apply. 

There are two applications required (District 

Financial Aid Application and Personal Aid  

Application); both are available on the  

SWD website www.swd.lcms.org/AID. 
 

You are invited to attend the monthly Senior 

Bible Study & Breakfast on Tues Feb 18 at 

8:30 AM at Lutheran High School. The study is 

led by LHS Ex. Dir. Mr. Matt Tschudy. Please 

RSVP to Carmen at 920-452-3323.  
 

Sheboygan County Warming Center is in 

need of volunteers. For more information, 

please go to scwarmingcenter.com.  

 

 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

730 County Road  PPP 

Sheboygan Falls, WI 53085 

Phone: 920-467-6449        Fax: 920-467-4239 

Early Childhood Center (ECC): 920-467-6733    

The Gathering Place/Memory Matters:   

920-627-6847 

Website: www.stpaulfalls.com       

Facebook: facebook.com/stpaulfalls  

Instagram: @stpaulfalls 

Building & Office Hours:   

Mon - Thurs 8:30 - 4:30  
 

St. Paul is a member of the Sheboygan 

Lutheran High School Association. 

More Community Announcements & 

Events posted on the bulletin board by 

the Kitchenette & Room 100. 

Thursday 6:30 PM -  91 

Sunday 8:00 AM -  134 

 9:30 AM -  300 

 11:00 AM -  66 

Online  13 

 Total: 578 
   

Worship Attendance  
(for last week as recorded ) 

  

WEEKLY NEWS February 13 - 19, 2025 

Ladies Auxiliary Meeting 

Wed Feb 19 at 1 PM in Room 100 

Members - please come with ideas for a skit 

and favors for the Spring Rally we are  

hosting.  
 

Rebuilding Together Silent Auction 

Gathering Area, Now - Feb 23 
 

Rebuilding Together Sheboygan County is 

having a silent auction to help raise addi-

tional funds for projects. We have a current 

wait list of 12 homes. The auction will end 

after the last service on Feb 23. There is a 

large variety of items to bid on. Come take 

a look and help us fund our projects! 
 

Looking for Great Soup! 

The Gathering Place is still looking for a few 

more individuals or businesses to compete in 

our annual Soup Cook Off, Mar 2 at church. 

A nesco of soup is required;  we can serve it 

or you can. Contact Leah at 920-627-6847  

or  leahz@stpaulfalls.com for more details. 
 

Creative Ideas for Lenten Devotions 

Tues Feb 25 at 6:00 PM in Room 100 

Contact: Jan Dankwardt at 920-783-0776 
 

Lent is a time to ponder and think deeply on 

the passion and resurrection of Jesus. To  

enhance your personal devotional time,  

Jan Dankwardt, is putting together a class to 

encourage some new and creative ways to 

help you grow in your faith. Explore different 

artistic ways to help your reflections come to 

life. Please sign up at the Welcome Center.  
 

Please Pick Up Your Photo Directory  

ALL directories are available on the table by 

the Church Office. This includes those      

ordered from the photographer as well as 

from the Church Office. Directories are    

labeled alphabetically - please look for 

yours! Directories will NOT be mailed.  

Chemo Care Pack & Seeking A Speaker  

Chemo Care Packages will be assembled 

by our Confirmation students this spring. We 

are collecting donations for this impactful 

hands-on service project. A complete list of 

items can be found in the Feb Newsletter. 

We are also looking for someone to speak to 

our students. If you have been on a cancer 

journey recently and are willingly to share 

your experience, please contact Nicole.   
 

Coffee Hour Cookies Needed 

If you would like to donate packaged cook-

ies only please (NO fudge coating or frost-

ing, nothing homemade) you can put them 

on the kitchenette counter where coffee is 

served on Sunday mornings. Please do not 

donate gluten-free cookies, as we are not 

able to guarantee they will not become 

contaminated on Sunday mornings. Please 

do not donate anything other than cookies 

(NO cupcakes, brownies, breads, etc.). 

Thank you in advance! 
 

Contribution Statements 

Statements have been mailed. We 

changed software mid-year in 2024. If you 

have any questions, contact the Church 

Office. 
 

Seeking Council Member Candidates  
Elections for President and three Members-

at-Large for our Church Council will take 

place at our next Congregation Meeting   

to be held on Apr 22. Do you know of  

someone you feel would make a good  

candidate for leadership on the St. Paul  

Lutheran Church Council? Personally      

contact that person and submit their name 

to the Church Office by Feb 28. Nomination 

forms can be found on the Welcome     

Center. The Nominating Committee will also 

contact this person about their willingness to 

serve and what their interest is along with 

qualifications. Please contact Stefanie Trakel 

at 920-467-6449 x 126 with any questions. 

http://www.morning-meditations.com/
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Savannah Henn (Children & Family)  

savannahh@stpaulfalls.com 

 920-467-6449 ext 115 
 

Sunday School 
This week at Sunday School our 3K-
3rd graders will learn about the story 
of Peter and John healing the man 
who couldn’t walk. This ties into the 
unit theme of how Jesus can change 
anything. Our 4th & 5th graders will 
be in the book of Romans learning 
about God’s unconditional love for 
us.  
 

AWANA 
This week at AWANA we will be 
learning about Mary, the mother of 
Jesus. The theme is “Wear your    
Favorite Sports Team”. We hope to 
see a variety of sports represented!  
 

Nursery Available  
The nursery will be staffed for the 
9:30 & 11:00 services. The nursery is 
open for children birth-4 years old.  
The Nursery is also available for the 
Thursday and 8:00 Sunday services, 
but is not staffed, so you will need 
to stay and watch your child(ren).  

CHILDREN, YOUTH, & FAMILY  MINISTRY  

Nicole Dollevoet (Youth & Family)  

nicoled@stpaulfalls.com  

920-467-6449 ext 121 
 

Confirmation 
First Communion Retreat for students is 
around the corner. Information can be 
found on our website.   
 

Youth Mission Team  
We are meeting on Sun, Feb 16. Please 
continue to pray for this group as they 
meet and grow together! 
 

Youth & Young Adult 

• Youth Group (6th Gr - post High School) 
 

Sun Feb 16 from 5:30 - 7:30 pm  
 

Bingo Night! Bring your luck - we will 
enjoy multiple rounds of Bingo! Prizes 
will be given! Taco Night for supper. We 
will then continue our Bible Study series 
“Life On Purpose” - please bring your 
student book if you have one! 
 

Sun Feb 24 from 5:30 - 7:30 pm  
 

Service Night! Roll up your sleeves and 
let’s get our hands and feet working!  
We will be assembling College Care 
Packages and writing cards for St. Paul 
shut-ins. A few other small projects will 
also be worked on. Pizza for supper. 

 

CYF Roller Skating Event 

Come and join us for roller skating.  

Mar 2 from 6:00-7:30 PM at PJ’s Party Zone 
 Cost is only $1 - invite your friends and family!  

We hope to see many of you there! 
 

Save The Date for Vacation Bible School! 

We will be hosting VBS here at St. Paul   

July 27-30 from 3-6 PM  

More info to come! 
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PRAYERS & GIVING  

Please Pray For: 
 

Hospitalized: Regina Hornsby-Gutche, 

          Rachael Wilson 
                     

Recovering: Diane Chopp,  

                      Dannye Ramminger 

 

Would you like us to pray for you  

or someone you love?  

 If you are in the hospital, please call the 

Church Office to let a pastor know. 

They would love to visit and pray with 

you. 

 If someone you know needs prayer, 

please talk to a pastor so that we can 

pray for them in church and/or add 

them to our Prayer Chain. 

 If you need a pastoral visit for any     

reason, please contact a pastor to 

schedule a visit. If we don’t know,       

we can’t help! 

Pray for Our Active Members in the Military: 
 

Air Force: Christopher Saunders 

Air Force Reserve: Saul Grosshuesch  
 

Army:  Zachary Kattner, Ryan Schmidt 

Army Reserve: Amanda Zimmerman,  

         Robert Zimmermann, Max Zuengler 
 

Marine Corps: Zeke Norlander 
 

National Guard: Joshua Becker 
 

Navy: Steven Mueller 

St. Paul Lutheran Church Cancellations 

We do not notify TV, radio, or social media of cancellations.  

Information will be available as follows: 

• St. Paul members with a cell phone number on file will receive a text mes-

sage (add 22383 to your contacts)   

• On our website homepage - www.stpaulfalls.com 

• Call 920-467-6449 and choose option 4 for a list of cancellations 
 

Wondering if anything else is cancelled? 

Early Childhood Center / The Gathering Place / Children’s & Youth Events         

will close or be cancelled if the Sheboygan Falls School District closes or  

cancels due to weather. 

Our various ministries have individual cancellation notification procedures.  

If you are unsure how to receive this information, please check with the  

Ministry Leader. 


